
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding 

 

  
December 2, 2024 

 

 

Contact ਜ਼ਰੂਰੀ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ: ਿਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ 
surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca ज़+री जानकारी: कृपया इसका अनुवाद करवाएं 
surreylangleyskytrain.ca MAHALAGANG IMPORMASYON: Mangyaring isalin ito 
24/7 Info Line: 1-844-815-6111     重要資訊: 請找人為你翻譯 

         SkyLink Guideway Partners                         중요정보: 번역해주세요 

Traffic and Construction Update: Fraser Highway between  
184 Street and 185 Street 

 

 
Map: Construction and traffic impact area 
between 184 Street and 185 Street  
 

Construction for the Surrey Langley SkyTrain is beginning in the 
area. Activities include roadworks, utility work, foundation 
construction, and other activities.  
 
Starting early-December, construction will take place on the 
north side of Fraser Highway between 184 Street and 185 Street. 
 
What to expect:  

• Access to private paths on the north side of Fraser 
Highway from 184 Street to 185 Street will be 
maintained. 

• ConstrucRon equipment and personnel on-site and an 
increase in noise.  

• IntermiTent traffic changes for westbound traffic, 
including single lane traffic. 

• Traffic control personnel and signs will direct the 
travelling public.  

• Temporary access restric6on at 185 Street star6ng early 
2025 for approximately twelve days. Access to/from 
Fraser Highway available via 70 Ave and 184 Street.  

 
What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting early-December 2024 through early 2025. 
There will be a work pause in late December. This 
timing is subject to change. 

 

Hours of Work 
Hours of work are typically Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 
8 p.m. However, some work may occur until 10 p.m. within 
municipal noise bylaws. 

 

Traffic  
Temporary access restricIon at 185 Street and Fraser 
Highway in mid-December. IntermiKent traffic impacts. 
effecIng the westbound lane on Fraser Highway for the 
duraIon of acIvity.  

Impacts/Interruptions 
There will be a temporary increase in noise while this work is 
taking place. Temporary construcIon fencing will be installed 
in the area.  
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